
From: Ann Hickey <Ann.Hickey@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 10:05 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: REMINDER: HAMILTON opens Thursday sept 14 at 7:30 pm 
 

Good morning, 
I attended the tourism opening of Hamilton representing DCASE. 
 
 

Ann Hickey (she/her/hers) 
Deputy Commissioner of Operations 
Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 
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